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Residence

Residence

1879 or 1886-91

134 Sackville 18/8/87
A richly decorated timber cottage
with corrugated iron hipped roof,
fretwork to fascias and
bressemers, convex timber posted
verandah and pilastered architraves
to window and door with doog tooth
ornamentation to sill.

In 1876 James Smyth owned vacant
land on this site which included No.
134 and the site of the present
"Singapore" house. In 1877 (RB)
Smyth, a grocer, had a wood shop
there, recorded in 1879 as a wood
house, Smyth selling to William
Morris in that year. By 1884 (RB)
Morris had sold to Hewey Richards
and in 1886 (RB) it had passed to
Thomas Cockran(e). By 1891, Cockran
had built another timber house here
and it is unclear which of the two
houses recorded on the site in that
year is No. 134 Easey Street.

A small timber cottage with
distinctive timber decoration,
forming a key building in its

prec inct.

Recommended
protection.
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